
13/12/2020 

MRS Lauren Hill 
- 4 Water Reserve RD 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
laurenlynhill@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1397 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I’m a resident in the area and not happy about the proposed changes to traffic and congestion 
in the area. There are local day care centers that are not at capacity and wondering why we 
need another one? I believe the negative impact doesn’t warrant going ahead with this project. 

Sent: 13/12/2020 12:48:20 PM
Subject: Online Submission


